**AFT VOICES** 



Dear Jim Mahler,

We want to hear from you! Visit <u>AFT Voices</u> to share your opinion on the challenges you face in the workplace by answering our new survey question posted on the site.

## What is the impact of having fewer tenured and tenuretrack faculty on your campus?

We'll be posting your answers to this important question on the site. Visit <u>AFT Voices</u> to read AFT member comments from previous questions and participate in surveys, polls and other activities.



Take Our Survey

Forward this message to your friends and colleagues so they can share their opinions.

If you received this message from a friend, you can <u>sign up for AFT e-Activist Network</u>. This message was sent to <u>aftjim@pacbell.net</u>. Visit your <u>subscription management page</u> to modify your email communication preferences or update your personal profile. To stop ALL email from AFT e-Activist Network, click to <u>remove</u> yourself from our lists (or reply via email with "remove or unsubscribe" in the subject line).

Working Families e-Activist Network